
Information from Family’s Facebook page: 

My uncle Gary Pelletier is missing. He was last seen Saturday October 13 near his house in Fort Qu’ Appelle. Uncle 

pretty much keeps to himself and usually lives a very routine like life style. So this is very strange for him to not have 

done his normal day to day routine. He does not have a phone to connect with anyone or a vehicle to drive anywhere. 

Please help us find him and share this post as much as it can be. Any info regarding Gary’s disappearance can be 

relayed to me 306 331-9545. Thanks 


